
STUDENT BULLETIN 

April 30, 1963

We hope you are enjoying the new library 
quarters, and trust you will find the change 
a beneficial one.

As you have perhaps noted, the new tables 
have not come yet. Our latest information 
is that they will be here sometime in May. 
Their arrival will boost the total number of 
tables in the library by two and will enable 
several of the smaller, older one3 to be re­
placed.

The All-School Banquet will be this Friday,
May 3, at 7:00 p.m. in the Wilsonian Ball Room 
located at ip7th and University Way N.E. (In 
the University District in Seattle.)


